
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

1/8/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                            

 

President Mark started the meeting by asking members to be mindful that we will be needing a club 

President for the years 2016-2017. Scott Andrew is going to be the President for 2015-2016. If you 

are interested or would like to nominate a fellow member, please contact either President Mark or 

Secretary Cindy. 

 

A report of the distribution at the Christmas Bureau went well. They served 63 families and there 

were lots of food and gifts given out. 

 

We discussed having a Super Bowl BBQ and briefly discussed doing something different. This will 

be discussed at a future meeting. 

 

President Mark read a letter and showed up a picture of the wheelchair recipient from our donation 

of one wheelchair. 

 

Mark also showed us an article that was in the Pennysaver of Ann Russell receiving, posthumously, 

by her daughter, the Paul Harris Fellow award. 

 

Next President Mark had to pleasurer of awarding the Paul Harris Fellow to two of our members, 

Char and Mike McGuire. 

 
Char and Mike McGuire and President Mark 

 

Dinner Schedule 
1/15/15 VanDoren/Zgola 

1/22/15 Andrew/Baumann 

1/29/15 Bouchard/Guthrie 

2/5/15  Brainard/Curtis 

 

  

           Speaker Schedule 
1/15/15 Club Assembly 

1/22/15 K. Overbaugh 

1/29/15 Club Assembly 

2/5/15  Zgola 

 



 

Our guests included Julia Jiménez, Mike J.’s daughter and Lydia, from Brazil, who is staying with 

the Bullocks for a month and Allison Sitts and her two sons, Brian and Aiden. Allison was the guest 

speaker for the evening and she is an Instructional Specialist from BOCES and a former math 

teacher.  Allison gave us an overview of the Common Core Math, which, in turn, gave us a better 

understanding of how they are teaching math under the Common Core. 

 

Andy told us that she enjoyed the Christmas and New Year holidays and that the break from school 

was too short. 

 

Lydia said that she had a good holiday. 

 

It was also noted that Char and Mike McGuire donated the food for the dinner tonight. Thank you, 

Char and Mike. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:03 pm. 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Ben C. to remember those involved in the 

Paris shootings. 

$2 from Julia for questions she asked Zoren. 

$5 from Kym for Chelsey getting married. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

None scheduled at this time  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
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